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Thank you for this opportunity to speak on HB 3932, I would ask you to vote to 

oppose this bill, As hunters and trappers we have a very good idea the population of 

species and how they are being managed, I do not see this as a species that needs 

to populate anymore. They need managed.  Hunting & Trapping are life long qualities 

of life and Oregon has the species to make it successful and fun, we teach trapping 

at our Youth Hunting Camps, and encourage our youth to carry on our Hunting 

Heritage. 

.Beaver management should remain science-based, not legislatively driven. 

Please oppose HB3932 to maintain scientifically guided wildlife management in 

Oregon. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity,  Candy Yow  


